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As a resident of Oregon for nearly ten years I have constantly felt mail in ballots are 

unadvisable. Twice in the past I have voted, and it was not until after the election the 

site updated to show I needed to verify my identity for my vote to count. This is not an 

issue with in person voting as you show your identification at the voting location in 

order to vote. I feel this is one of the Only secure ways to vote with minimal risk of 

fraud, or as in my case, my vote just not being counted at all. 


